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Julie Enea

From: Pam Kessler 
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 12:37 PM
To: Julie Enea
Subject: questions for ad hoc meeting today

Hi Julie 
Can you please ask the following the questions on the call today: 
 
How are cities going to enforce the new fines for health order violators? Who is authorized to issue tickets? 
 
Please explain the health protocols in detail for restaurants that have employee COVID-19 cases. Why is this not  
being reported to the public? Why aren't these restaurants required to close down until all employees have been tested? 
Why is their so much secrecy about the community spread? 
 
Do you consider it a risk for seniors who are enjoying outdoor dining to be eating at restaurants where there has been 
spread? 
 
Please offer the public some guidance. 
 
Thank you 
Pam 
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